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The complex hydrology of the Delta makes it difficult to clearly identify the effects of water 
management actions on survival and recovery of endangered juvenile salmon populations. 
To learn more, Russell Perry, a CALFED Science Fellow, is developing a mark-recapture 
model that will estimate parameters of population distribution through the Delta, survival 
probabilities of juvenile salmonids using different migratory pathways, and overall survival 
properties of the population migrating through the Delta. Under this framework, researchers 
will gain better understanding of population-level responses to changes in water distribution, 
and resource managers will gain better information for important decisions affecting water 
resources in the Delta. In this Brown Bag seminar, Russell with discuss his latest research 
findings. 
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